
 

 

Parent/Carer of: «Forename» «Surname» «Reg» 
«Apartment» «HouseName» 
«HouseNumber» «Street» 
«Town» «Postcode» 

 
14th June 2018 

 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

ORCHESTRA AND JUNIOR CHOIR REHEARSALS IN WEEK BEGINNING 18th JUNE 
 
Although there will be no Prep from Monday 18th June 2018, please note that there WILL be an 
orchestral rehearsal on Monday 18th 2018 and a Junior Choir rehearsal on Tuesday 19th 2018. 
 
All students in the Orchestra/Junior Choir are required to attend these rehearsals, which will last until 
3.30pm.  Attendance is essential owing to the concert being held on Monday 25th June 2018. 
 
With thanks for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Dr C Maxim 
Head of Music 
 
 


